
DESIGN ADVISORY BOARD 

MEETING  

Thursday, October 25, 2012 6:30PM 

Deep River Town Hall  

       

 

AGENDA: 

 

 Shoe Box storefront signage 

 Veteran’s Green Memorial update 

 Brewer Marina update 

 246 Main Street shops update 

 P & Z Memo – 10-18-12 

 Resolutions 

 

 

1.  The Planning and Zoning Regulations for Deep River’s 

Village Districts should be extended to cover the historic 

landing areas, or preferably, similar regulations should be 

approved for all properties within Deep River’s designated 

Gateway areas. 

 

2.   Planning and Zoning should require that all 

builders/developers applying for new construction permits or 

permits to significantly modify structures should obtain the 

advice of Deep River’s Design Advisory Board.  Planning 

and Zoning, however, will not consider the DAB’s 

recommendations unless the properties are within the 

boundaries of the designated Village Districts. 

 

 

 

 

      



 


